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Visit Hertz.com to learn more.

Your safety is our priority.

To help protect everyone, we will start requiring customers and employees at all Hertz 
locations to wear masks effective July 27. 
 
Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, we have followed guidance from the U.S. Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to ensure the safest environment possible. 
The CDC recently called on Americans to wear masks to help prevent the spread of 
coronavirus. Therefore, we’re asking customers and employees to wear masks across all 
our locations’ touchpoints. Young children (aged 3 or below) and anyone with a health 
condition that prevents them from wearing a mask are exempt. 
 
This is one more step we’re taking to ensure a safer, faster, easier car rental experience. 
All our vehicles go through a thorough sanitization process. Additionally, we introduced 
Hertz Gold Standard Clean. That way, you can rent confidently knowing no one else has 
been in your vehicle after it’s been disinfected. We also offer low-touch pickup and return 
options for loyalty members that strictly follow safe social distancing protocols.


